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Number Day and Making Maths Meaningful 
 

 

 

 

25th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of continuing our ‘Liverpool Counts’ GOLD Quality Mark we are delighted to 

be supporting the NSPCC again this year by taking part in Number Day on Friday 

3rd February 2017. This is going to be a morning when the children get to use their 

maths skills as well as raising money for two great causes, the NSPCC and Maths 

Games and Puzzles for our school. 

 

The NSPCC is working to keep children safe.  The NSPCC needs our support. By 

raising money, we can help to fund their vital services like ‘ChildLine’ – the helpline 

that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern. 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, “can-do” 

attitude towards it. On the morning of February 3rd the pupils will take part in 

activities linked to everyday life and also use their skills to solve some fun puzzles.  

We are also asking the children to donate £1 and bring a favourite game or 

puzzle to school (that has numbers in it or requires problem solving!) to play, for 

example, Snakes and Ladders, Ludo, Jigsaws (Shape and Space) etc.  

We would also like to invite parents to ‘Stay and Play’ too from 9am to 9.30am. 

Hope you can join in the fun for a good cause!  
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